TOWN OF PALM BEACH

Information for Town Council Meeting on April 15, 2020

TO: Mayor and Town Council

VIA: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager

FROM: Pat Gayle-Gordon, Acting Town Clerk

RE: Retirement Board of Trustees Appointment of Regular Members

DATE: April 6, 2020

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends that the Town Council review the attached applications and appoint two (2) regular members to the Retirement Board of Trustees in order to fill the vacant seats resulting from the expired terms of C. Edward Carter and C. Gerald Goldsmith.

GENERAL INFORMATION

The Town Clerk's office has received two (2) applications seeking **REAPPOINTMENT** from:

- 1. C. Edward Carter 130 Chilean Avenue, Palm Beach, FL.
- 2. C. Gerald Goldsmith 8 Windsor Court, Palm Beach, FL.

cc: Danielle Olson, Director of Human Resources